Rising Health Care COSTS
are PAINFUL...

\.

We need your support
to change that.



We need your support to change
current legislation enabling

secure collection of your health
insurance claims to lower costs
and improve care.

Find out More &
Sign a Letter of Support by
JUNE 22nd.

Visit Our Website

http://www.civhc.org/self-insured.aspx/

Webinar Friday, June 12, 12-1pm MT
https://cc.readytalk.com/r/4x7s8babmxzq&eom
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